FDOT

Florida Department of Transportation

RON DESANTIS 605 Suwannee Street KEVIN J. THIBAULT
GOVERNOR Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450 SECRETARY
April 15, 2020

ADDENDUM NO. 9

To: ALL DESIGN BUILD FIRMS

FINANCIAL ITEM NUMBER: 220440-1-52-01, 220440-1-56-01, 220440-1-56-04, 220440-1-56-
05, 220440-1-56-06

CONTRACT NUMBER: E3S76

DESCRIPTION: SR 30 (US 98) from Bayshore Rd to Portside Dr, Santa Rosa County

PRICE PROPOSALS TO B_E RECEIVED: April 17, 2020

Due to a technical issue with the Bid Question and Answer website on Tuesday, April 14, 2020, the
following bid question (# 29749) was unable to be posted. The Department’s response is included
for your use in preparing bid proposals.

Question: Per Addendum 6 to the RFP, the Design Build Team is to utilize tint or dye in the
concrete mix for coloring the sound walls. After contacting every FDOT approved concrete
precast facility that does sound walls, they all said they will not make them with tint or dye.
Therefore, can the contractor use a Class 5 Applied finish Coating (tinted) for coloring the wall?

Response: The intent of the RFP is to provide a coating system that requires minimal
maintenance for the sound walls. The concrete admixture of tint or dye is our preferred method of
achieving this goal. We acknowledge there may be slight color variation between elements. If the

manufacturer is not willing to provide or the color variation becomes unacceptable, we will accept
a stain coating.

Please use this information when preparing your proposal.

All PROPOSAL HOLDERS please acknowledge receipt of the addendum on the Design Build Proposal of
form (form no. 375-020-12), in the space provided.

Sincerely,

Ranae Dodson
Professional Services Contract Supervisor

cc: Kerrie Harrell, File

Please sign below to acknowledge receipt of Addendum No. 9.
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